
 

 

 

 

 

 
              

 

 

 

 

 September 19 

 
 
National Day of Mourning-Schools are Closed. 
 

 September 20 

 
 

 September 21 

Parent Teacher Conferences  

Early Dismissal @ 2:15pm 

 September 22 

Parent Teacher Conferences  

Early Dismissal @ 2:15pm 
 

 

 

September 23 

 

Pro D Day. 
School is not in session. Have a great long weekend! 
 

 
Upcoming Dates: 

Sept 21 and 22 Parent Teacher Conferences-** info to come shortly via email!   

Sept 23   Pro D Day-No School for studentsJ   

Sept 26  Terry Fox Run 

Sept 30  Day for Truth and Reconciliation (Statutory Holiday) 

 

PLEASE READ OVER FOR IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
Annieville Crossing Guard Vacancy:  We are currently in search of someone to work as the crossing guard for 
our school.  The hours are from 8:25am-8:55am and 3:00-3:30pm.  Please reach out to the Principal, Ms. 
Parmar, if you are interested or know someone who is. sparmar@deltaschools.ca 
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The first Week at a Glance for the 
new school year! 

September 12-16, 2022 
 
 



 

 

Safe Wheeling!   Between 8:30am & 3:30pm, everyone (including parents/guardians & older teen siblings), 
must disembark from scooters, bikes, skateboards (anything with wheels) upon crossing onto school grounds. 
This will help us all to avoid collisions and near-misses between people, especially during drop-off & pick-up 
times. Thanks! 
 
Medication at School 
If your child has any serious allergies or medical conditions, and/or needs to have access to medication such as 
an inhaler or epipen at school, there is a form that needs to be completed each year.   Please contact our 
school administrative assistant, Ms. Clarke at sclarke@deltaschools.ca  

Health and Wellness 
This a gentle reminder for all students, staff, parents and caregivers: Please stay home & away from school if 
experiencing symptoms of illness. Please be advised that the Daily Health Check�� has been updated in line 
with the district’s latest Communicable Disease Prevention Plan��. These documents can be found on the 
COVID page of the district website: https://www.deltasd.bc.ca/news-events/news/information-for-parents-
guardians-novel-coronavirus/� 

 
*Please ensure the office has your correct/updated emergency contact information.  
 

Other Important Notes: 

Beginning this Fall, Delta Continuing Education has moved solely to an on-line catalogue to promote  many 
courses.  By discontinuing the print catalogue, we hope to reduce operating costs and improve the District’s 
environmental footprint. Since the community has been receiving our print catalogue for over 50 years, 
though, we hope you will help us spread the word about our new website:  https://ce.deltasd.bc.ca/� 

The website includes information about Academic Upgrading, Personal Interest courses, Facility Rentals, Early 
Childhood Education, First Aid, shows at Genesis Theatre, and much more.  Some highlights this Fall include: 

• Delta Teaching Assistant Certificate�:  January 2023 in-take 
• Adult Literacy and High School Completion� 
• Mental Health First Aid� 
• Basic Amateur Radio Operator Certification course� 
• Mozzarella, Burrata, and Bocconcini� 

Please bookmark the new site�. 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 


